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Pray for Peace

Tower Views
April 25, 2013

   ex cathedra

   one warm
   may day
   as i passed 
   by the rectory
   i noticed that
   there was only one
   chair on the priest’s porch.
   that one chair
   on the old priest’s porch
   seemed to proclaim
   to those passing by,
   “i’ll see you
   in church.”

   d maggi

       

Attention Seniors
It is time to honor our graduates and we

would like to recognize them with a display
in the Green Room during the month of May. 

Please bring a recent photograph (framed
please) to the church office by May 1 so it
can be included in the display.

Save the Date!
 The Prayer Pal revelation lunch will be on

May 5, 2013 at 11:30 a.m., after the
10:30 service. Don’t forget to check the
table for unclaimed gifts. Also make sure
to get your items on the table before the

dinner so your prayer pal will receive

them before we are all done! 

Next Sunday Sermon
Mark 14: 3-9

Attention All Youth:
“It all started with a cow”

The 2013 UMYF Mission Trip is in Perryville,
Arkansas, June 13,14,15,16. Our Mission
will be Heifer International, ending world

hunger and poverty. Please sign up outside
Jennifer’s office no later than May 1st!

_Please remember to notify the pastor if you or a
family member enter the hospital and would like a visit
from him.  Because of HIPAA we are unable to obtain
that information except from a family member.

http://www.clintonumc.net


Calendar of Events
Sunday, April 28

NO 8:30 Service
9:00 - Continental Breakfast
9:30 - Sunday School

        10:30 - Angelus Choir Presentation
Monday, April 29

8:00 - Staff Meeting
        6:00 -  Handbells
Wednesday, May 1
        10:00 - Bible Study

3:00 -  UMYF
3:30 - Angelus Choir
6:00 - Chancel Band
7:00 - Chancel Choir

Worship Assistants

Greeters- John and Janet Mansfield
    Ralph and Linda Sites

Ushers - Carroll and Judy McVeigh
Gathering music -10:30 -  Janet Parks

On Sunday, May 19, we will honor our
Graduates with a special time of
recognition. At 9:30 a.m. the graduates
and their families will gather in the gym
for a special breakfast prepared by the
parents of the Junior class. A time of recognition will
take place at the 10:30 worship service.

Congratulations to the Clinton Highschool Class of 2013:

Meghan Barr Megan Bremer
Austin Cates Maggie Fenwick
Doug Hutcherson Madison Shoemaker
Janie Wetzel

Have You Recently Moved?
We depend on you to help us keep our  records up to

date.  Please notify the church office of
any change of address or phone number

as soon as you can so that our
membership information is current.

The Cub Scouts need our help!

The local cub scouts are in need of
2 liter bottles with the cap. They are
doing a project this summer during
camp and will need at least 150!
You can bring your 2 liter bottles into the church
office and the Scouts will pick them up from there.
Thank you for your help!

It’s time to be thinking of
Summer and here are a few
events that you might want
to mark on your calendar:

Graduating Senior Breakfast
Sunday, May 19 at 9:30 a.m. in the Church
gym. The junior class will prepare breakfast
for the seniors and their family.

All Church Picnic

          Sunday, June 2 at 5:00 p.m. on the church
lawn. The Church will provide meat, drinks, and
table service. Church members bring a side
dish/dessert and lawn chairs. Entertainment will be
provided by the children of the church

Vacation Bible School
July 8 - 12  9:00 - 11:15 a.m.
for children age 4 through 5th grade

Missoula Children’s Theatre
July 22 through July 27

for children who have completed kindergarten
through 2013 graduating high school seniors

Calling All Young People 
Children and Youth

Musical Volunteers are needed for
entertainment at our All-Church Picnic, June 2! 
Bring a vocal or instrumental solo or group.
You will perform outside on a special stage!
If you are interested or for more information,
contact Sam or the church office.


